Services of Central & Western Home
Affairs Enquiry Centre suspended

The Home Affairs Department announced today (October 4) that due to
special circumstances nearby, the services of the Central & Western Home
Affairs Enquiry Centre located at G/F, Harbour Building, 38 Pier Road,
Central, have been suspended.
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